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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Proposed Brooke's Point Nickel Mining Project-Project Presentation Invitation
Letter
1 message

shirley.biong@philkairos.com <shirley.biong@philkairos.com> Wed, Jun 8, 2022 at 11:32 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: Demelyn Macalinao <demelyn.macalinao@philkairos.com>, Elton Chua <elton.chua@philkairos.com>

Dear Ms. CLAUDIO,
 
Greetings! We hope this email finds you well.
 
In behalf of Lebach Mining Corporation, we would like to solicit your participation for a project presentation for their
proposed Brooke's Point Nickel Mining Project. The said activity will be held on June 13, 2022, Monday, at 9:30 am,
through blended media, with an onsite set-up at the Municipal Hall of  Brooke's Point, Palawan and via Zoom platform
with the following details:
 
Meeting link: Proposed Brooke's Point Nickel Mining Project - Project Presentation
 
Meeting ID: 8886 5398 8391
Passcode: LeBach
 
Attached also in this email is the formal invitation letters for your reference.
 
Should you have further clarifications, questions or concerns, please let us know.
 
Thank you very much and we look forward to your support and valuable participation.

Note: Kindly acknowledge the receipt of this email.

Kind Regards,

Shirley E. Biong

PHILKAIROS, INC.

0908-8114972
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